
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 11TH TO 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 13TH

Account access will be unavailable for the entire 
weekend beginning at 6:00 PM on Friday, September 
11, 2020.

Internet banking, mobile banking, and telephone 
banking will also be unavailable for the entire 
weekend beginning at 6:00 PM on Friday, 
September 11, 2020.

Debit cards WILL continue to work at ATMs and for 
point-of-sale purchases; however, account balances 
will not be available.

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 14TH

Account access will be restored and all locations will 
open with normal business hours.

Internet banking will be restored. Normal username 
and password will authenticate your identity for access.

Mobile banking will be restored. Your normal 
credentials will allow you to gain access via your 
existing mobile banking application. 

Telephone banking will be restored.  

E-statements will be available via online banking.
All checking and money market accounts will receive 
a statement of  activity through Friday, September 11, 
2020. Going forward, your normal statement date will 
resume. For example, for those clients that receive 
statements with a process thru date of  the 16th of  
each month will receive an additional statement mailed 
on the 16th of  the month with only five days of  
activity.  
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